
 
 

Upcoming Dates 
March 9 - Great Big Crunch 

March 13-17 March Break 

March 23 6PM School Council Meeting in Learning Commons  

 

 

 

Community Weekly Time Lion 

Hear us Roar 

February 27 – March 3 
 

Monday, February 27 Day 5 Welcome back Mr. Detullio (Gr. 7 & 8 Learning 

Resource Support) & Mr. Byrne (Gr. 8 Homeroom).  

Thank you to Mr. Daniels and Mr. Vyse for all your 

support in our intermediate wing this year!  

Tuesday, February 28 Day 1 • 9:10PM ROAR Assembly (Virtual) 

SHARING KINDNESS 

 

Wednesday, March 1 Day 2  

Thursday, March 2 Day 3 • Movie Day & PJ or Cozy Day 

Block 1: Kindergarten – Grade 3 

Block 2: Grades 4-6 

Block 3: Grades 7-8 

Popcorn and Beverages for sale $1.00 

Friday, March 3 Day 0 • PD Day (No School for Students) 

 



 

SWL New Updates 

Vice-Principal Announcement 

 

We want to congratulate Ms. Gillian Stafford who will be moving on to a new 

position as the Acting Principal role at Yorkview Elementary School starting March 

20.  Ms. Stafford has supported the integration of Elizabeth Bagshaw and Sir 

Wilfrid Laurier and has been a strong leader in our building at Sir Wilfrid Laurier 

over the past few years.  We will truly miss Ms. Stafford and wish her all the best 

on her new journey. 

Black History Month 

 

SWL will continue to recognize Black History Month this February through 

classroom lessons and announcement sharing.  Below is a link of some resources 

HWDSB is sharing for families as well.  Please feel free to share with your child the 

importance of this month and recognition.   
 

https://www.hbhc.ca/database 
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Food and Nutrition Policies and Procedures – Celebrations  
 
We understand some families have sent in treats to their child’s class on special 
occasions.  We ask families choosing to celebrate an event for their child with the 
class, not send any food items.  We need to be mindful of student medical 
allergies and also parent permission.  We suggest alternatives such as perhaps 
some fun school supplies (e.g. pencil, fun eraser, card).  We appreciate your 
understanding.  We have nutrition-free school days where the school may sell 
specific items (e.g., School Dance, Winter Wonderland), however these are special 
nutrition approved days through HWDSB and ingredients are monitored carefully.  
Thank you for your understanding and support here.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


